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The owners of French salmon supplier Direct Ocean will re-start efforts to find an investor in April next 
year, after the company’s financial year closes at the end of March.

Sale talks with Japanese trading giant Marubeni, first reported by Undercurrent News, ended in July, 
Philippe Barbe, co-owner of Direct Ocean, said.

Barbe and Sebastien Roussel, who owns the remaining 49% in the company, will close the financial year 
and then look at several possibilities for becoming part of a larger group they have to work with after the 
end of the Marubeni talks, he told Undercurrent.

“We want to be part of a group, we believe this is the right way to go,” said Barbe.

“Access to capital to expand is one thing we are looking for. We are going to do €75 million [turnover] 
this year with only €2.5m in cash. This is not enough, if we want to grow more,” he said.

As well as strong finances, Barbe said synergies on new markets and access to raw material are also 
important in a possible suitor.
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